WOODLAND ELEMENTARY
FEBRUARY 2010 SBDM MINUTES
February 3, 2010/6 p.m.
The regular meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Council met at 6 p.m. in the Media Center.  Members present were Dana Ingram, Chalis Packer, Sharon Head, Sara Bollinger, James Moyers and Teresa Morgan.  Not present:  Vicky Todd.  Mary Silva recorded minutes.  No guests were present.

1.  OPENING BUSINESS

a.  The February agenda was approved by the council.

b.  The January minutes were approved by the council.  

c.  Good News – 
1.  The analysis of student MAP scores via colored cards is providing a process for identifying sub-populations needing extra-curricular assistance.
2.  PLANNING
3.  BUDGET 
a.  The council reviewed the January Schedule of Balances.
4. COMMITTEE REPORTS
a.  FRC – We reviewed the February schedule and the January Advisory Council minutes.  
b.  The January accident report was read by the council.
5.  NEW BUSINESS

a.  We need to order some textbooks due to an increase in enrollment.  A purchasing assurance was signed by the council.

6.  EXECUTIVE SESSION

a.  Hirings – Stephanie Meredith was hired to teach a Grade 1/2 split class to alleviate some of the overcrowding in the classrooms.
b.  Resignations – Joyce Wilson has resigned as a part-time assistant.

c.  ESS positions will be posted as well as requesting additional classified staffing.
7.  ADJOURN

The meeting was adjourned @ 6:22 p.m.
